J SUBSTRUCTURAL

Our Ref. L13/097/10/GC

Lara & Richard Max
26 lower Merton Rise
London

NW3 3SP

11* August 2017

Dear Mr & Mrs Max,

Re: Proposed Basement & Superstructure Alterations at 26 Lower Merton Rise

In light of the new proposals to accommodate a small lightwell to the rear of the previously approved
basement extent, we confirm that the works would not result in additional structural implications than

previously assessed in the approved BIA.

Yours sincerely,

Graham Chapman
CEng MIStuctE, MSc, Beng (hons)

For and on behalf of SubStructural Ltd
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